
 
Hot Chocolate Club  
Hot Chocolate Club happens at 
lunchtime every Friday.         
Students are chosen by their 
teachers for doing great work in 
class and they are given the 
opportunity of sharing their 
learning with me in an informal 
setting where we enjoy morning 
tea together.  
 
Congratulations to the following children who 
joined me at Hot Chocolate Club in recent 
weeks. 

Milky & Haysem — Grade 4/5 

Safia & Iklas — Grade 2/3 

Abdirihim & Samira - Prep 

 

Student Led Conferences 

Today your children will bring home a form 

with the time for your family meeting with 

teachers next Wednesday, July 31st. I think 

these are just about the most important   

meetings that we have all year. That's       

because it’s an opportunity for your child or 

children to share their learning progress and 

goals with you. If you haven't received your 

meeting time, please contact the school. We 

are really keen to see all students with their 

families at these meetings. I’m sure you will 

appreciate that in organising the meeting 

timetable we've had to take into account    

siblings and interpreters, so please only ask 

for time changes if there is a really important 

reason. Every family that comes to the    

meetings will have a raffle ticket with their 

name on it put into a box and at an upcoming 

assembly we will pull out two raffle tickets and 

those families will receive a prize.  
 

Warm regards, 

 

Julie Large 

Co Principal 
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Dates to  

Remember 

 

 

Tuesday July 30th  

School Council 3.30pm 

 

Wednesday July 31st 

Student led conferences 

2-7pm 

 

Friday August 2nd 

Student V staff basketball 
game 2.45pm 

 

Wednesday August 28th 

Lyneham High School (ACT) 
Band incursion—2.15 

 

Tuesday Sept 10th  

School Council 3.30pm 

 

Friday Sept 20th 

Last day of Term three 

 

 

 

 

 

Supervision 

Families are reminded that teachers are on duty before school from 8.45-9.00am      

and after school from 3.15 until 3.30pm. Children should not be  

unattended in the school grounds before or after these times. 

 

 

 

 

We acknowledge Traditional Owners of Country and recognise their           
continuing connection to land, waters & community  
and pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging. 
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Supporting children and their families to succeed in life 

.Every year, the Department of            

Education asks families for feedback 

about their children’s school.   

This survey provides schools with        

important information as we work to   

continually review and improve our    

practices. The more families who      

complete this survey, the more reliable 

and comprehensive the feedback is to 

schools. The survey opens this week 

and will be available to families for a 

month. It is confidential. It can be         

accessed online, on computers,  

smartphones or tablets and takes about 

fifteen minutes to complete. Survey 

translations will be available in many 

community languages. Once the survey 

becomes “live” we will notify you through 

Seesaw of how you can access it. 

 

Enrol Now for 2025 

As I mentioned in the last newsletter, we 

are now taking enrolments for next year.         

Children who turn five years old before 

April 30th 2025 are able to be enrolled to 

start school next year. Plans are being 

made now for our Leap into  Learning, 

school readiness program. This will start 

later in term three and run into term four. 

The Leap into Learning program gives 

incoming preps an extended opportunity 

to get familiar with school staff and     

routines and supports them to have a 

happy and successful transition to 

school. I will provide more information in 

future newsletters. To be  eligible to    

attend Leap into Learning, families must 

have completed an enrolment form for 

2025. This can be done online through 

the link on our website, or you can come 

to the office to obtain a hard copy. 
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